
Site Engineering Consultants       
   850 Middle Tennessee Blvd 

Murfreesboro, TN  37129 
(615)890-7901
www.sec-civil.com

April 2, 2024 

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
Chairman Herb Hilliard 
502 Deaderick Street 
4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
(800) 342-8359
615-741-2904

RE: Request to Expedite Letter of Determination for CCN Requirement (Docket 2400016) 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We kindly request the Tennessee Public Utility Commission to expedite the review of our Petition 
regarding a letter of determination for whether a CCN is required for our project. Given the project will be 
privately owned by a single entity, it is our understanding that a CCN will not be required. As part of our 
initial Petition, we provided evidence that the Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation 
furnished our project with a draft State Operating Permit which would not be issued if a CCN were required. 

Our project development timeline is critically dependent on this determination and we would greatly 
appreciate any expedited review if possible.  If you have any questions or if I may be of further assistance, 
I can be contacted by phone at 615-890-7901.  My email address is jreed@sec-civil.com.    

Sincerely, 

Jamie Reed P.E., R.L.S. 
President / CEO 
SEC, Inc. 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on April 2, 2024 at 8:17 a.m.


